CHUL M. KIM
78 Donald Dr.
Orinda, CA 94563
(510) 631-0600

Kenneth A. Elkman

James S, Feller

The Greenspan Company
3600 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. #300
Los Angeles, CA 90010

Gentlemen:

I would like to take the time now to thank you for the excellent job that The
Greenspan Company performed in the adjusting of my fire loss in Oakland, CA in
1990.

I would never have known how to deal with all of the complexities involved in a fire
insurance claim. You secured well in excess of the fee you charged for your
services. Not only did I collect a sufficient dollar amount to rebuild, but was also
able to do additional work to my building.

I would strongly recommend The Greenspan Company's services to any victim of a
fire loss. I know that my fellow Koreans would strongly need your services
especially due to their unfamiliarity with filing adequate claims with insurance
companies. Please feel free to have any potential client give me a call to discuss the
benefits I derived from your company's assistance.

Respectfully,

Chul M. Kim



